
 

 
National Outstanding Award 2014 

Thursday 31st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Ukraine Donation Appeal through Bearded Broz  
 
I have been in contact with an organisation that is a hub for collection of items to help families in Ukraine.  
Bearded Broz, who are Birmingham based are welcoming any donations from our school and will deliver your 
items to charities working on the ground in Ukraine.  
 
If you would like to donate, please bear in mind that only 1 bag (typically sized supermarket carrier bag) per 
family can be sent to school which can include:  
 

• 2 food items (of which can be cereal, long life milk or biscuits).  Please do not send in canned items. 

• Clothing can be sent but this must be in good condition (these can be jeans, jackets, jumpers, 

children’s wear or shoes).  Please do not send in school uniform or items that you are just clearing 

out.  

• Please also label the bag so we can easily identify what is in there.  

Please bring in your bags on WEDNESDAY 6th APRIL 2022 only.  There will be members of staff outside of 
the school to take these off you. Unfortunately, we are not accepting bags before or after this date.   
 
On Thursday I will take the goods donated to their warehouse.  
Thank you in advance for your donation towards this cause.  
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Edris Gaibee  
Headteacher 
 
http://m.facebook.com/Bearded Broz  
http://m.facebook.com/people/Imran-Hameed/1375964350  
http://www.instagram.com/bearded_broz_official/?hl=en  
http://m.youtube.com/c/BeardedBroz/  
www.BeardedBroz.com  
www.Salma-foodbank.org  
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